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Nonnye Grant 

To: Edward Mills 
Subject: RE: Regulated Gas Safety Pipelines to Delete from the Utility List. 

Ed, letting you know that I have made the updates to MCD as you have iisted below. They ail 
are now inactive as of 12-6-06. Thanks, Nonnye 

--- I_ I I - lxlll -_  l__l_l - __ __ 
From: Edward Mills 
Sent: Tuesday, February 06, 2007 10:36 AM 
To: Nonnye Grant 
Cc: Dan Hoppe; Linda Daugherty (Southern Chief PHMSA); Mohammed Shoaib (USDOT - Senior Engineer'- 
Atlanta); A h a  Dieguez; Bob Trotter; Delores Reecy; Dorothy Boone; Karl Chen; Lovedale Peterside; Norman 
Witman; Roger Fletcher 
Subject: Regulated Gas Safety Pipelines to Delete from the Utility List. 

These pipelines are no longer jurisdiction to the Florida Public Service Commission. 
tlze permanent record an inactive date of l2/06/2006. 
Florida Gas Transmission Company - GS033 
Gulf South Pipeline, LP - GS037 
Gulfstream Natural Gas System, LLC - GS060 
Payne Creek Power Station-Natural Gas Pipeline - GS059 
Southei-n Natural Gas Company - GS036 

e, ~dcccc~dw 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Bureau Chief Safety 
Electric & Natural Gas 
em ills@sc. state.fl. us 
Tel: 850.413.6650 
Fax: 850.413.6651 
Cell: 850.443.2089 

h ttp://www.psc. state.J. us 

Please show on 

'OIP: Florida has a very broadpublic records law. Most written communications to or from 
state officials regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon 
request. Your e-mail communication may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 

2/6/2007 


